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The month of September has crept up on us very quickly here at
Meadowcare family. We use the word ‘family’ with purpose because
we share so much and all under the roof of numbers 2 and 3! We are

small and homely enough to know ‘the details’. Details that matter to
the people living here and to the families who care so much. 

Yes, the care plan is vital, and heart and love are the plus one! 
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So what has been going on at numbers 2 and 3 Belvedere Road?
Well, our entertainment duo Geoff and Pete have been stars. We all
joined in with harmonicas, maraccas, drums, and the odd blow up

trumpet! Great fun for sure.
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As Autumn approaches, our
seasonal activities evolve.
The colours and themes are
changing to harvest fruits
and autumn leaves. Within
that theme, we have
incorporated beautiful art,
leaf printing, poetry and
song. 

Watch this space for the
ubiquitous trolley! 
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You will see some
photos of a good
Marsalla wine being
tasted by David,
Elizabeth, Margaret
and Anne-Marie, and
passed with flying
colours for our
‘delish’ desserts. Not
bad eh! 

And we have been out and about on the Downs for picnics and games
and meeting some neighbours and friends. It’s been a joy.
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Alive Charity have gathered
the hops and said their
goodbyes for this year. Many
thanks! 
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We’ve had a boom of birthdays
this month!

Brooksie Bernadette Maria Pam Robin

EMPLOYEESEMPLOYEES  
OF THE MONTHOF THE MONTH

Saneliso, thank you for
your thoroughness in
communication and

for consistently going
above and beyond yor

work!

Abhijith, thank you for
your sense of fun when

you are working with the
people living here and for
always getting up on the

dance floor!
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PHOTO 

CORNER!



Newsletter 
September 2024

“It is not how much you do, but how much love you
put in the doing.” 
— Mother Teresa


